

2018-03-29 DSpace 7 Working Group Meeting

Date

05 Apr 2018 from 14:00-15:00 UTC

Location: [DSpace Meeting Room](#)

Agenda

- (5 mins) General development / planning updates (Tim)
 - Dev Planning Spreadsheet: https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/18brPF7cZy_UKyj97Ta44UJg5Z8OwJGi7PLoPJVz-g3g/edit?usp=sharing
 - Sprint Planning: [DSpace 7 Community Sprints](#)
- (10 mins) Quick updates on Angular UI [tickets](#) and/or [PRs](#) (Art)
- (10 mins) Quick updates on REST API [tickets](#) and/or [PRs](#) (Andrea)
- (30 mins) Demo of 4Science's Submission & Workflow efforts. Discussion of what to bring back into DSpace 7

Attendees

- [Art Lowel \(Atmire\)](#)
- [Andrea Bollini \(4Science\)](#)
- [Tim Donohue](#)
- [Giuseppe Digilio \(4Science\)](#)
- [Mark H. Wood](#)
- [Patrick Trottier](#)

Notes

- General Updates
- Angular UI Team updates
 - Merged PRs: (none)
 - In Progress tickets / PRs:
 - <https://github.com/DSpace/dspace-angular/pull/241>
 - https://github.com/DSpace/dspace-angular/compare/master...Atmire-Kristof:w2p-50452_Bitstream-format-registry-page
 - Tickets / PRs requiring review:
 - <https://github.com/DSpace/dspace-angular/pull/235> (working on fixing tests, but reviews are welcome)
- REST API / Java backend Team updates
 - Merged PRs: (no major updates. Some changes from 6.3 coming back into DSpace "master")
 - In Progress tickets / PRs:
 - Tickets / PRs requiring review:
- Sprint Planning: [DSpace 7 Community Sprints](#)
 - Pencil in dates for May 7 and 14 for Sprint #1
- Video Demo of new DSpace Submission & Workflow UI (for DSpace 7), built by 4Science
 - Slides from demo: <https://www.slideshare.net/4Science/4science-submission-module-preview>

Next Meeting will be Thurs, April 5 at 14:00UTC in [DSpace Meeting Room](#)

<https://wiki.duraspace.org/display/DSPACE/DSpace+7+Working+Group>